
Bray Architects presented the concept design for the Media 
Center to the district. The concept centers around the “North 
Woods” with features including a flexible reading area with 
exterior views of the woods beyond, high clearstory windows 
for increased natural light with large roof overhangs to 
decrease glare, the use of natural wood in the interior, and 
exposed wood beam structure. 
 
Bray also presented flooring options to replace the current 
hallway carpeting. The presented flooring examples ranged 
in price, maintenance requirements, and color options. 
Bray and Kraus-Anderson will continue working with the 
district to choose a flooring material that meets both budget 
requirements and maintenance needs. 
 
The civil engineer team is exploring options to improve 
the football field’s drainage. Design and improvement 
discussions for outdoor athletics also include new bleachers, 
a press box, and replacing the dugouts at the softball fields.  
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The School District of Ladysmith, Bray Architects, Kraus-
Anderson, and our consultants have been busy confirming 
that the scope of work aligns with the referendum budget. 
Also, on August 17, Bray Architects presented the new secure 
entry plan to the School Board. The new secured entry will 
limit the public’s access through secured vestibule doors 
into the Main Lobby during school hours. The secure access 
points will also vary by event type for the various school and 
community events held outside of school hours. 
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